
 

 

 
 

 
Terra Clean Energy Announces Change of Auditor  

 
Vancouver B.C., January 14, 2025 – TERRA CLEAN ENERGY CORP. (“Terra” or the “Company”) 
(CSE: TCEC, OTCQB: TCEFF, FSE: C9O0, announced that, at the request of the Company, Manning 
Elliott LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants (the "Former Auditor") has resigned as auditor of 
the Company, and that Crowe MacKay LLP, Chartered Accountants (the "Successor Auditor") has 
been appointed as the Company's Successor Auditor.  
 
The resignation of the Former Auditor and the appointment of the Successor Auditor has been 
approved by the audit committee and confirmed by the board of directors of the Company.  
There were no reportable events (as defined in National Instrument 51-102 Continuous 
Disclosure Obligations) and there were no reservations in the Former Auditor’s audit reports for 
any financial period during which the Former Auditor were the Company's auditor. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF TERRA CLEAN ENERGY CORP. 
 
“Greg Cameron” 
Greg Cameron, CEO 
 
Neither the CSE nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Greg Cameron, CEO 
info@tcec.energy 
 
Terra Clean Energy Corp 
Suite 2200, HSBC Building, 885 West Georgia St. 
Vancouver, BC V6C 3E8 Canada 
www.tcec.energy 
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